
You're Invited to Our Customer Appreciation 

Event! 

Dear Food Lover, 

We are excited to invite you to our exclusive Customer Appreciation Event, dedicated to 

celebrating you and your passion for great food! 

Date: Saturday, November 18, 2023 

Time: 5:00 PM - 9:00 PM 

Location: Gourmet Bistro, 123 Flavor Ave, Foodie City 

Join us for a night filled with delicious tastings, cooking demonstrations by renowned chefs, and 

the chance to connect with fellow food enthusiasts. Enjoy our special menu and take part in 

exciting giveaways! 

As a token of our appreciation, the first 50 guests will receive a complimentary gift bag filled 

with gourmet treats. 

RSVP by November 10, 2023, to secure your spot! You can reply to this email or call us at (123) 

456-7890. 

Thank you for being a valued member of our food community. We can't wait to celebrate with 

you! 

Warm regards, 

The Gourmet Bistro Team 


